PARKES HIGH SCHOOL

2a Albert Street,
Parkes, N.S.W. 2870
Phone: (02) 6862 1844
Fax: (02) 6862 5046

Email: parkes-h.admin@det.nsw.edu.au

23 October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

On Monday 28 October, members of the NSW Teachers Federation
will be holding a special meeting for members to vote on a
recommendation relating to a new Teachers Award. The teaching
staff at Parkes High School will be among those participating in this
meeting.

As a result of the meeting, we will have minimal supervision
arrangements in place until 10 am.

While there will be minor disruption to the beginning of the school
day, student attendance is expected as onsite teaching and
learning will continue with modified supervision arrangements
until 10 am.

Thank you for your understanding and support

Yours faithfully

P

Jen Wickham
Rel. Principal
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